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17th September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
On Wednesday 13th November Lads’ vocal will be attending BOYS SING! at Halle St Michaels in the 
centre of Manchester. The event is specifically aimed at boys with broken or unbroken voices and will 
see pupils from across Greater Manchester coming together to take part in a number of workshops to 
sing through a range of vocal music. The day will be led by two inspirational vocal specialists, Daniel 
McDwyer (Musical Director of Manchester Youth Foundation singers) and the Halle Youth Choir 
Director Stuart Overington. 
 
We will leave school at 11.30am and walk to the centre of Bury to get the metro into Manchester, 
Market Street. We will then eat lunch and take the 10 minute walk to Halle St Michaels. The event 
finishes at 3.30pm therefore we are aiming to return to school no later than 4.30pm. The event is free 
for the boys to attend therefore they will only need money to pay for a return metro ticket. Please 
also provide a packed lunch that can be taken on the trip or money to buy food when we arrive in 
Manchester. 
 
The event is on Parentpay titled ‘BGSB Lads’ Vocal - Boys Sing!’ Please log in to give permission for 
your son to attend the event. Without permission I will be unable to take your son on this trip, this 
includes year 12 and 13 students. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me via email. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Downing, Director of Music 
jdowning@burygrammar.com 


